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Ranked Choice Voting was soundly rejected by Oregon voters and this effort to 

circumvent the voters choice is underhanded and should not move forward.  Ranked 

Choice voting does not work and creates confusion among voters and reduces the 

power of voters to choose their elected officials.  This measure should be soundly 

rejected by our legislators as well. 

 

Thank you, 

Lindsay Warness  


